
 

 
 

What’s “Quacking” in the 
 Duckling Class  

 June 

Letters of the Month: 

Cc 
 

 End of the Year Ceremony 

 
You are invited to come to the Classroom for our “End 
of the Year Celebration.”  The children will sing their 
favorite songs and participate in their favorite activities.  
Afterwards the children will be called up one at a time to 
receive their Duckling certificate (this is a very casual event, 
lasting approximately 20 minutes). Just so that you are 
aware; when your child graduates next year he/she will 
have a graduation ceremony complete with cap and gown! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Monthly Themes 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

WE LOVE OUR DADDIES  

 

The children will be making a fun surprise for their daddies for 
Father’s Day. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Picnics & Outdoor Fun 

The children will celebrate their end of 
the year class picnic by having ice pops 
and watermelon. They will also play 
with bubbles and chalk! 

 

 


